
Neighbors are invited to join us for an update on the N.W. 9th Avenue Improvement Project. 

This public meeting will be presented in an open house format, meaning that neighbors 

can stop by at any time between 4:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. Staff will be on hand to provide 

information about the project and answer questions.

The N.W. 9th Avenue Improvement Project is a neighborhood Complete Streets initiative 

planned for N.W. 9th Avenue from Broward Boulevard to Sistrunk Boulevard. Highlights and 

amenities will include:

• Resurfacing N.W. 9th Avenue 

• Adding four-foot wide bike lane where possible and sharrows otherwise 

• Utility adjustments 

• Drainage modifications and improvements including bioswales and french drains 

• Installation of solar pedestrian lighting 

• Additional landscaping 

• Improvements to the intersection of N.W. 4th Street 

	 - Realigning the roadway 

	 - Installing a pedestal traffic signal

For more information, please contact the City of Fort Lauderdale 

Transportation and Mobility Department at 954-828-3700.
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Dixie Court Apartments
940 S. Dixie Court | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311

If you would like this publication in an alternate format please call (954) 828-4755 or email  
Publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.
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